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October 5, 2017  
 
 
RE: Polyurethanes MDI related Surcharge Increase to 6%, Effective October 20, US Region 
 
 
Dear Valued Customer,  
 
In order to keep up with availability and dynamics in the raw material markets, the price 
surcharge on all polyurethane systems will increase to 6% on October 20. 
 
All orders shipped on or after October 20 will reflect the adjusted surcharge.   
 
Thank you for your continued partnership, we look forward to finishing the year successfully 
with you in 2017, and are looking forward to a much more stable materials environment in 
2018.   
 
We will continue to maintain continuity of supply and provide you with the best quality 
products in the industry.  You, our customer, are our first priority. 
 
Best Regards,  

 
Christopher Brink 
VP Polyurethane Systems 
 


